
Message 

From: 

Sent: 

To : 
Subject: 

Hi Ed, 

Tom Lloyd [tlloyd@sprung.com] 
9/7/2012 7:41:23 PM 
Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=ehoughton] 
Re : Question 

TOC0211157.0001 

There is absolutely no relationship between Paul Bonwick and Sprung. There has being no payments of any 
type made to Paul Bonwick by Sprung . 
Kindest regards, 
Tom 
------original Message-----­
From: Ed Houghton 
To: Tom Lloyd 
subject: Question 
Sent: Sep 7, 2012 7:29 PM 

Tom: 

I have a sens1t1ve and confidential question to ask you. Earlier today I heard a rumour that the Mayor's 
brother (Paul Bonwick) benefited from council's decision to purchase from Sprung. can you tell me if he 
has been paid by Sprung for his alleged involvement. 

Thanks . . ...... Ed 

Sent from Blackberry Mobile Device 
Tom Lloyd I Regional Director 
Sprung Structures 
suite 202, 2 Director court 
Vaughan, Ontario L4L 3z5 

Toll Free: 1-800-528-9899 ext . 24 
office: 905-829-1600 ext. 24 
Cell: 
Fax: 905-829-1555 
email: tlloyd@sprung.com 
www.sprung.com 
www.sprungarenas.com 
www.disasterecovery.com 
http://www.youtube.com/user/SprungCorporate 


